
Hope-Hill Elementary School 

Go Team Meeting Minutes 

 

Call to Order 

A meeting of Hope Hill Elementary’s Go Team was called to order on October 18, 2017 at 

3:35p. 

Attendees 

Maureen Wheeler, Principal                                  Richard Bergman, Community Representative 

Vincent Callender, Chair                                       Detria Russell, Community Representative 

Jeffery Monroe, Teacher                                        Marcel Benoit, Parent 

Misty Roberts, Parent 

Members Not Present 

Taurra Dorsey, Secretary 

Johana Miller, Vice Chair and Cluster Representative 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Minutes offered for approval (Bergman and Benoit) and was accepted by team members. 

 

Reports  

Prinicpal’s Reports: 

A. Grady Cluster has approved a PT Residency Officer and a Program Manager 

B. Residency Office and Program Manager’s Position 

        * PT Residency Officer was offered a stationary position at Hope-Hill Elementary  

           School. 

        * Progam Manager’s position will be funded from an $8000 contribution from each           

.          Grady cluster schools 

        * Positions may be filled by the beginning of 2018. 

       C.  CCRPI   

                    * data to be shared by district no later than the beginning of the year.  

                    * if score goes down 1 point, we will still be above the 60 point line. 

 



   Discussion Items: 

          A.    Budget Holdem Activity and School Prioritization 

                     * Group activity facilitated by Wheeler to encourage awareness of school  

                                  budgeting, meeting school needs, and addressing student deficit.  

          B.      21st Century 

                    * Upcoming plans to have one-to-one technology for students (P-2nd iPads  

                                  and 3rd-5th Chromebooks) 

                    * Each classroom will have their own cart of Chromebooks or iPads 

         C.    Homework – Wheeler explained that HH teachers are encouraged to limit homework  

                                to facilitate student success 

         D.    Principal’s follow-up at next meeting: 

                    *  Parent Engagement 

                    * Updated CCRPT Data 

                    *  Milestones Update 

 

Hope-Hill’s Elementary Go Team meeting concluded at 5:33p. Next meeting scheduled for 

Monday, November 13, 2017 at 4p (Wheeler will alert us by November 8, 2017, if things 

change).  


